Jose Legaz and Maria Legaz
it-803 9-15 Central Ave.,

/ A% Do ﬂaﬁu! , NSW 2095

. Sept &nber 28th,2008
/b L8 SZF q08

Distribotion

Executive Manager,
Enviromental Services, ,
Manly Council, 1)8cannag
P.O.Box 82
Manly NSW 2095

Dear Sir/Madam

RE: PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT NO 196/2008

I Jose Legaz of Manly, wish to formally ebject to the above development application of Mr. FT
Peterson & Hilrok Properties Pyt.1td & Mr TW Peterson to take place at the Ivanhoe Hotel.

This is the first time I have ever submitted an objection and I do so after great deliberation as [ am a
businessman. However I feel the need to object as I personally feel that there is no further need to
increase alcohol and gambling outlets in our precinct and patrons are more than suitably catered for.
I pleed with the newly elected members to Manly Council that they do not pass in favour of this
development. This is only going to further add to the misery that alcohol and gambling is already
bringing to Manly

Manly is becoming what Kings Cross used to be, the only thing missing are the working glrls on the
street.

Yours sincerely

Jose Legaz & Maria Legaz



